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The University Planning Commission subcommittee’s output reports seem difficult to locate, 

and call was issued for senators to ask the chairs of these subcommittees to submit final reports 

to President Bruno, though in his address to the FS he indicated that these reports from the 

program self-review, faculty productivity and performance, administrative productivity and 

performance, student success, curriculum review, and revenue generation had been located. 

B. Faculty Advisory Council (FAC)  updated FS on progress of tenure and program elimination 

documents created by the BOR.  1) The FAC got copies of recommended changes to the three 

policies from Drs. Moffett and O’Hara before the Dec.3
rd

 meeting.  (They had incorporated 

many of the changes UL system senates had given them on Sept. 22
nd

.)  2)  The policies were 

introduced at the December 3
rd

 meeting and must lay over for 30 days before they are voted on.  

3) FAC met with them immediately after the Dec. 3
rd

 meeting to discuss some new items they 

had added to the policies.  (In particular, these had to do with shortened notices to faculty who 

might have to be let go if state funds coming to a university were cut by 15% for the year or 

7.5% if the budget cut came at mid-year.)  Dr. Moffett asked FAC to go back to their respective 



Invited Guest, ULM President Dr. Nick Bruno: 

Dr. Bruno came to the latter half of the Faculty Senate meeting and spoke to those budget questions as 

well as issues relating to promotion and improvement of the university. He expressed desire for 

thinking and input from everyone regarding particular defining characteristics and data collection, 

focused on better promotion of ULM.    He also asked the Faculty Senate to administer a faculty 

survey so that he can have a benchmark by which to measure his performance. Given that the Faculty 

Senate has done so in the past, we readily agreed.  


